
 
 
Hello residents, 
  
We hope your semester has been going well. This is a reminder that most residence halls close for 
Thanksgiving and winter breaks. Visit the housing BREAKS AND MOVE OUT page for a list of halls 
that close and those that do not. 

• Thanksgiving break: Halls closed Nov. 22 at 10 a.m. through Nov. 26 at 10 a.m. 
• Winter break: Halls closed Dec. 16 at 12 p.m. through Jan. 3 at 2 p.m 

The deadline to cancel a spring 2024 contract is Nov. 20, 2023. If you do not intend to live on 
campus for spring 2024, please log into The Dawg House by Nov. 20 and choose the “Cancel my 
Contract” option. Refer to your 2023-2024 housing contract for specifics, as contract cancellation 
may incur a fee. 
  
Do not hesitate to contact your community office if you have any questions or concerns.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Shari Crandall 
Director of Residential Programs and Services 
University Housing 
University of Georgia 
706-542-1421 
housing@uga.edu 
 

https://housing.uga.edu/breaks-and-move-out/
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